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Date: 19.10.2020


This is to notify that there will be no online class for 3rd and 5th semester till further notice due to festival session. Classes of newly admitted 1st Semester students will commence as per Government notification. The college office will remain open as and when required only for various emergency purposes such as examination results, admission, audit, preparation for NAAC etc. during this period.  
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